TOWN OF MOSCOW
IOWA COUNTY, Wi

JOE HENDRICKSON GARY LANGFOSS JOSH ULA MARY KOLB
CHAIRMAN SUPERVISOR SUPERVISOR CLECK/TREAS.

October 3, 2022 -

Phillip Ross

Upland Winds Project Coordinator
Pattern Energy, LLC ‘
221 High St.

Mineral Point, WI 53565

Dear Mr. Ross:

It has recently come to our attention that Pattern LLC has offered to inform potentially
impacted municipalities of the company’s preferred wind turbine locations for the Uplands
Wind project, if asked. We are interested in this important opportunity.

For our Board and constituents to both receive and provide feedback about the turbines and
associated equipment locations, we ask that Pattern plan to schedule two, timely meetings with
us for these purposes:

1) For Pattern representatives to present detailed maps and other documentation
concerning the company’s preferred turbine locations and to answer questions.

2) Forour Board and constituents to provide feedback and make suggestions in time
to be considered by Pattern before the company submits its Application to the
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin.

Our Board meets the first Monday of each month. We ask that you please inform us of the
approximate time window for the two meetings at your earliest convenience.



We look forward to your acknowledgement of our request as well as to meeting with you after
the meetings are scheduled. Please call 608-523-1381.

Sincerely,

//dg, ?{@M%/um

Joe Hendrickson, Chair
Town of Moscow, lowa County, WI

Cc:

Richard Rolfsmeyer, lowa County Supervisor, District 13
Scott Godfrey, lowa County Planning & Development Department

Gary Langfoss-Supervisor
Josh Ula-Supervisor
Mary Kolb-Clerk/Treasurer



Town of Eden
302 N. Division St. Cobb, WI 53526
608-574-5584

December 5, 2022

Mr. Phillip Ross

Uplands Wind Project Coordinator
Pattern Energy, LLC

221 High St.

Mineral Point, Wl 53565

Phillip Ross,

It has recently come to our attention that Pattern LLC has offered to inform potentially
impacted municipalities of the company’s preferred wind turbine locations for the Uplands
Wind project, if asked. We are writing to state our interest in this important opportunity.

In order for our Board and constituents to both receive and provide feedback about the turbine
and associated equipment locations, we ask that Pattern plan to schedule two, timely meetings
with us for these purposes:

1) For Pattern representatives to present detailed maps and other documentation
concerning the company’s preferred turbine locations and to answer questions.

2) For our Board and constituents to provide feedback and make suggestions in time to
be considered by Pattern before the company submits its Application to the Public
Service Commission of Wisconsin.

Our Board meets on the first Monday of each month. We ask that you please inform us of the
approximate time window for the two meetings at your earliest convenience.

We look forward to your acknowledgement of our request and meeting with you after the
meetings are scheduled.

Sincerely,

Larry Stenner, Chair
Town of Eden, lowa County, WI

Cc:
Donald Leix, lowa County Supervisor
Scott Godfrey, lowa County Planning & Development



